
Welcome to 

Turquoise 

Comprehension Questions 

• What do you think this 
book will be about? 

• Who are the main 
characters?  

• What sort of character 
is ……… ? How do you know 
this?  

• Can you describe the 
main events in the story? 

• Which is your favourite 
part and why? 

• Can you describe one of 
the main characters? 

• Tell me three facts that 
you have learnt from your 
book.  
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Use what 
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Use the 
pictures. 
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Comprehension Questions 

• What do you think this 
book will be about? 

• Who are the main  
characters?  

• What sort of character 
is ………? How do you know 
this?  

• Can you describe the 
main events in the    
story? 

• Which is your favourite 
part and why? 

• Can you describe one of 
the main characters? 

• Tell me three facts that 
you have learnt from your 
book.  
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Comprehension Questions 

• What do you think this 
book will be about? 

• Who are the main     
characters?  

• What sort of character 
is ……… ? How do you know 
this?  

• Can you describe the 
main events in the story? 

• Which is your favourite 
part and why? 

• Can you describe one of 
the main characters? 

• Tell me three facts that 
you have learnt from your 
book.  
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Comprehension Questions 

• What do you think this 
book will be about? 

• Who are the main     
characters?  

• What sort of character 
is ……… ? How do you know 
this?  

• Can you describe the 
main events in the story? 

• Which is your favourite 
part and why? 

• Can you describe one of 
the main characters? 

• Tell me three facts that 
you have learnt from your 
book.  
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Comprehension Questions 

• What do you think this 
book will be about? 

• Who are the main     
characters?  

• What sort of character 
is ……… ? How do you know 
this?  

• Can you describe the 
main events in the story? 

• Which is your favourite 
part and why? 

• Can you describe one of 
the main characters? 

• Tell me three facts that 
you have learnt from your 
book.  
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Use the 
pictures. 
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